LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

I get acquainted with the activity of the Association “Ghevond Alishan Scientific
Women’s Council” while there were implementing the program “Drafting the Roster of
Women Professionals in Armenia”. This is very important program and present a
major requisite for revealing women potential in science.

In the period of transition to market economy science survives hard times and it seemed
this noon-governmental organization could play an important role in designing a new
approach to the actual problems solution.

| greatly welcome the idea of conference where the women researchers will get
opportunity to meet and share information, discuss problems. Women will get
opportunity to participate in statement of their problems.

The conference will play an important role and could assist to attract public attention to
the significant role of Armenian women in science development.

The role and the importance of this conference is significant and actual today because
since the first conference “Women Scientists of Soviet Armenia” more than twenty
years have passed.

Recommendation is given to Open Society Institute.
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